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Terms of Reference 

58th Parliament 
 

 

Inquiry into Electronic Voting 
 

 
That, under s 33 of the Parliamentary Committees Act 2003, an inquiry be referred to 

the Electoral Matters Committee for consideration and report no later than 30 April 2017 

on: 

1. the forms of electronic voting currently utilised in Victoria and other jurisdictions 

and their effectiveness; and 

2. alternatives that are available that if implemented would ensure the continued 

integrity and security of the electronic voting system. 

 


